
Congratulations to Alex Sullivan.

Please join me in congratulating Alex on his promotion to F&B Operations Manager.

AAlex joined our department in January of 2012 and spent some time at Mt. Dicks before 
moving to assist in our Shipping and Receiving department for F&B. After several years, 
Alex was promoted to Supervisor and has overseen the crew in that area along with 
assisting our department and many others at the resort with all shipping and receiving 
needs. This also includes the comings and goings of all homeowners and staff mail and 
packages, not an easy task, but as most know he is your go-to person when needed.  
Basically, anything that comes to this resort is handled and moved by Alex and his crew.  
He He also works behind the scenes for our Food and Beverage department with operational 
concerns and needs while keeping systems going such as beer taps, soda equipment, 
freezers, coolers, and working with me to assist in keeping our team running with the 
items they need to operate.  I am sure most of you have seen Alex in about every event 
we do at Jay orchestrating items prior and during.

I am looking forward to my continued work with Alex and his crew to make things better 
for all of us.

Congratulations Alex! You have been and will continue to be a integral part of our Resort. 

Chris Clements
Director of Food & Beverage
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